
RIO GRANDE COMPACT COMMISSION 
COLORADO   NEW MEXICO   TEXAS 

 
Notice of Annual Meeting 

 
The Eighty-third annual meeting (106th meeting) of the Rio 
Grande Compact Commission will be held on Friday, May 6, 2022, 
at the Rio Grande Water Conservation District, 8805 Independence 
Way, in Alamosa, Colorado.   
         

The meeting will begin at 9:00 A. M. (MDT) 
 

******************************************************************** 
 

A hospitality reception will be held on Thursday evening, May 5, 
2022, from 5:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M.  at the Reeds Restaurant at the 
Cattails Golf Course, 500 Cottonwood Drive, in Alamosa, Colorado.  
Compact participants and their guests are invited to attend the 
reception. 
 
 
******************************************************************** 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Compact Commission 
meeting, or if you need information on hotels in the area, please 
contact Craig Cotten or Roberta Barela at (719) 589-6683, or by 
email at craig.cotten@state.co.us or roberta.barela@state.co.us . 
 
PLEASE NOTE: This notice has limited distribution. Please see that 
this notice is circulated to appropriate members of your entity 
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